
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Campus Customers: 
 
 
Central Plant will be conducting a regularly scheduled high temperature hot water 
shutdown the weekend of Friday, March 21, 2025, through Sunday, March 23, 2025.  
 
We will be shutting down just after 12:00a.m. on Friday, March 21, 2025. Normal 
service will be restored no later than Sunday, March 23, 2025, at 11:00p.m. 
 
The purpose of this shutdown is to conduct regularly scheduled maintenance of 
equipment on the high temperature hot water system and the cogeneration plant. The 
systems that will be affected during the shutdown will include building heat, industrial & 
domestic hot water, and steam generation for cage washers and autoclaves. 
 
The chilled water supply for the buildings and process cooling will not be affected 
during this shutdown. 
 
This maintenance will help ensure that we provide reliable service to the campus 
community. 
 
 
Buildings Affected by the Central Plant HTHW Shutdown: 
Biological Sciences III 
Engineering Gateway – No Steam 
Engineering Tower – No Steam 
Gillespie Research – No Steam 
Gross Hall – No industrial hot water 
McGaugh Hall 
Medical Sciences A-F 
Medical Sciences Annex 
Science Library 
Social Ecology 1 
School of Business 1 
School of Business 2 
Social Science Hall 
Social Science Lab 
Social Science Tower 
Sprague Hall – No Steam 
Steinhaus Hall – No Steam 
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Please call Mike Bonomo at 824-8715 or Tony Garrit at 824-5140 for questions 
regarding this regularly scheduled shutdown. The Central Plant can be reached at 949-
824-5520 for after-hours information. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding, 
 
 
Mike Bonomo, PE 
Central Plant Senior Superintendent 
Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U 
Facilities Management 
949-824-8715 (Office) 
949-988-4486 (Cell) 
bonomom@uci.edu 
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